
Trustees special meeting  was held at 6:30 PM Monday July 15th. Greg Tropf, Bill Skomrock and Glen 
Quigley were in attendance. 
 
The discussion began with the topic of the Recreation Board Appointments. All the applications that were 
received were reviewed. 
 
After discussing, the proposed land swap/merger/consolidation of the Newbury School District the 
conversation shifted to the current and recreation board and what the future may hold. 
 
The Trustees decided that this may be the appropriate time to recommend that the present Rec Board 
Constitution be amended to permit the rec Board Officers appoint members as their organization deems 
necessary to meet their goals and objectives.  They also discussed not only the rec board appointing their 
own members but also removing the township from the joint rec and letting them form their own separate 
entity. 
 
Mr. Quigley is going to contact the School Chair to discuss this proposal. 
 
The discussion then turned to the Oberland Park maintenance costs. After discussing, the present and 
anticipated park maintenance costs the Trustees agreed to begin charging the users such as the Recreation 
Board and other groups a nominal fee to help offset the park maintenance expenses. 
 
Mr. Quigley will contact our legal advisor to see if the Township is permitted to collect user fees. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Glen Quigley  
 
 
Warrants approved by signing prior to or at this Meeting: 
 
 
Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting:  
 
 
Blanket Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting: 
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